The Clover Center

1101 Clover Street, Rochester, NY 14610 | clovercenteroffice@gmail.com | 585-319-9807

May 13, 2019

To Whom it May Concern,

On behalf of The Clover Center for Arts & Spirituality, I would like to thank The Caring Music Group for all their work to help us produce our fundraising event. This group of talented, humble and hardworking people poured their effort into our cabaret night on May 4th, 2019 to help us raise over \$3000.

The Clover Center is a program of The Baptist Temple that promotes music, arts and spirituality. We are a small program run on minimal manpower, with help from a great group of volunteers. Organizing and producing a fundraising event can be stressful and overwhelming but working with The Caring Music Group was anything but. They worked closely with us every step of the way to help shape the evening and make it a success.

Tony Falzano's original show "Next To You" was expertly crafted with humor, memorable songs, and gifted acting from the cast. This group of people truly enjoy working together and it shows during their performances. Everyone who attended had a wonderful evening.

Another one of the amazing things that this group does for your organization is putting together the show program. Julie Randall designed a masterful program book which generated revenue for the event through ad sales. She is talented and easy to work with and made a very professional looking final product.

I have never come across another group of people, especially in today's world, that is so genuinely concerned with helping out others, with little or no gain for themselves. It seems that their reward is helping out your organization and having the opportunity to perform and be together.

If you have the good fortune to meet and work with these wonderful people, I am sure that you will be as blessed as we have been to call them friends.

Sincerely,

Curt Dengler – Administrator 585-319-9807

clovercenteroffice@gmail.com

